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August	4,	2016	
	
Libby	Kantner	
City	of	Saint	Paul	
25	West	Fourth	Street	
Saint	Paul,	MN	55102	
	
Dear	Libby,	
	
At	its	regular	meeting	on	August	3,	2016,	the	Union	Park	District	Council	Board	discussed	the	
proposed	change	to	allowable	liquor	store	hours	in	the	City	of	Saint	Paul	from	8:00	a.m.	to	
10:00	p.m.	Monday	through	Saturday,	and	the	associated	ordinance	amendment.	
	
After	discussion,	the	Committee	voted	unanimously	in	support	of	the	proposed	change	and	
ordinance	amendment.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me.	
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	

Julie	Reiter,	Executive	Director	
Union	Park	District	Council	
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